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Epstein, Henry

From: Chi, Andrew

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2008 12:25 PM
To: Epstein, Henry; Bloemberg, Greg A
Subject: SkySong Master Sign Program

Hank,

I read through the entire MSP for SkySong, and it's a great piece of document. Everything is comprehensive and
detailed. I only have one concern that Greg and [ pointed out:

On page GD 100, the "2 of 2 Scottsdale Road M3 Sign" should be placed somewhere else on the road. The
current proposed location for the "2 of 2 Scottsdale Road M3 Sign" is in an area where a lot of signs will be
clustered in and around. It would be better if that sign jocate itself midway between the "1 of 2 Scottsdale Road
M1 Sign" and the "1 of 1 SkySong Blvd. M1 Sign."

Other than that, the MSP looks good. Come see me if there are any additional issues. Thanks Hank.

Andrew Chi

Associate Planner

Planning & Development Services
City of Scottsdale

Phone: 480.312.7828

Fax: 480.312.7088
achi@scottsdaleaz.gov
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